
 

 

Notice: No Measurement Data for GD14 
 

January 15, 2013 
 
 
 
Due to a system crash in our measurement database, there is currently no data for gas day 14.  
 
Once the problem is fixed, the consumption will be sent and reflected in WINS. Your burn report and 
inventory and billing reports will be updated at that time. It will hopefully be resolved later this morning. 
 
Sorry for the inconvenience! 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
the Hotline at 604-592-7788. 
  
 
Thanks 
 
 
Stephanie Salbach 
Transportation Services 
Direct Line: 604-576-7056 
TransportationServices@fortisbc.com 
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